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MABE Calendar

March 2015

20th - MABE Reception at the NSBA Conference, Nashville, TN (see below)
20th-23rd - National School Boards Association (NSBA) Conference, Nashville, TN
24th - Maryland State Board of Education Meeting, Baltimore, MD

30th - LSA Seminar - A Day in the Life of a Pupil Personnel Worker

April 2015

10th - Conference Planning Committee Meeting

13th - LSA Directors Meeting

16th - LSA Seminar - A Day in the Life of a Principal

17th - Boardsmanship Academy - Social Media for Board Members
22nd - Board of Directors Meeting

23rd - Group Insurance Pool Retreat

27th - LSA Seminar - A Day in the Life of a School Counselor

27th - Legislative Committee Meeting

28th - Maryland State Board of Education Meeting

(For a complete calendar with details, please visit the MABE website.)
President's Message
Dear Colleagues,

March certainly roared in like a lion, giving all of us a perfect example of why it is so important for local school
systems, with input from our communities, to determine our school calendars. As we have reported in
MABE's GreenSheet Legislative Update, MABE strongly supports preserving the rights of local communities
and boards of education to approve locally designed school calendars. | urge you to let your legislators know
that your board supports MABE's position and stands in opposition to a post-Labor Day school year start date
as a new statewide mandate.

On a lighter note, MABE officers and staff are gearing up to join our colleagues from around the country at the
National School Boards Association's Annual Conference in Nashville, Tennessee. We begin our work with
NSBA's Delegate Assembly all day Friday, representing Maryland in the business of the national association.
After that, we continue as you do, attending General Sessions and workshops that teach us to more
effectively and efficiently serve our students, staff, and communities.

I hope to see each of you at MABE's Annual Reception in Nashville on Friday, March 20th, at the Omni Hotel.
Let's take some time to connect as we embark on our own learning experience.

My best -
Jeana
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